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Tuesday 21st January 2025 
 
 

Y5/Y6 Gymnastics Competition at Concord Leisure Centre 
 
Dear Parent/Carers,  
 
Your child has been selected to represent our Y5/Y6 gymnastics team at a competition held at 
Concord Leisure Centre (S5 6AE). This event will take place on Friday 7th February with a start 
time of 1:00pm. 
 
In terms of travel, we have organised for a minibus to take us to and from the venue. The minibus 
will be picking us up from school at midday to ensure we arrive at the venue in plenty of time 
before the competition starts. The event is expected to finish at 3.00pm, so the children will be 
returning back to school for normal pick-up time of 3.35pm. 
 
There is no specific dress code for this event other than PE kit. However, if your child has a 
leotard that they have used for gymnastics before they are more than welcome to wear it. For 
safety reasons, your child must not be wearing any jewellery and we advise that longer hair is tied 
back. 
 
Finally, please ensure your child has a packed lunch, a filled water bottle and an extra snack on 
this particular day. As we are travelling to the venue during the school’s normal lunch hour, we will 
be eating our lunch once we arrive at the venue. 
 
It’s been a few years since the school has participated at this event, so I’m really pleased that we 
are able to provide this opportunity for your child. It promises to be an exciting event, so I hope 
they enjoy the experience. 
 
To give permission for your child to take part please complete details on ParentPay.  
 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Mr Hancock 
 

 

 
 
 

 


